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City Recreation Ground Bench Consultation
Dear Sir/Madam 

We have been approached by residents about the possibility of putting 2 new benches into City Recreation Ground, to give people a chance to rest when enjoying the park and for when they are using it as a thoroughfare when travelling back from town.

Below is a map with some suggested positions for these new benches to go if it was felt that it was something Newbury Town Council was going to pursue.
Attached is a short survey in which we are consulting local residents as to whether these benches are needed and which positions would be preferred if this was the case.

This survey can be undertaken online at www.newbury.gov.uk or a paper copy can be submitted to Newbury Town Council, Town Hall, Market Place, Newbury, RG145AA. The consultation shall commence from the 9th May - 10th June and the result will be discussed at the Community Services committee on the 18th July.
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Regards

James Heasman

Newbury Town Council Parks and Open Spaces Officer

City Rec Bench Consultation
	Question
	Yes 
	No 
	No view

	Is there enough seating within City Recreation Ground?
	
	
	

	Is there a good variety of seating within City Recreation Ground?
	
	
	

	Would you like more Picnic benches?
	
	
	

	Would you like more Traditional Park Benches in City Recreation Ground?
	
	
	


Which positions would you like the benches to go in if they were installed (please tick 2 boxes)
	1
	2
	3
	4
	5
	6
	No benches

	
	
	
	
	
	
	


Any Additional comments
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